Scoil an Athar Tadhg

Carraig na bhFear
Co. Chorcai

Tel: 021 4884509
Fax: 021 4884697
Email: secretary@athartadhg.ie
Roll No. 19415K

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Planning Permission granted for the new school.

5" March 2020.

The Board of Management are pleased to confirm that An Bord Pleandla have issued a planning order granting full
planning permission for the development of the new primary school building on a greenfield site.

£

The Board of Management warmly welcome this decision which was confirmed on February 28" last and notified to

us on March 3™. We look forward to advancing the project to completion.
Membership of the new Board of Management 2019 -2023.
Oliver Manley — Patron Nominee — Chairperson.
Carmel O’ Keeffe — Patron Nominee — Treasurer.
Kathleen Murphy — Parent Nominee.
Conor Kelleher — Parent Nominee.
Michael White — Teacher Nominee.
Marc O Siochdin — Principal / Secretary to the Board.
Irene O’ Reilly — Representative of the wider community.
- Michael O’ Driscoll- Representative of the wider community.

Damage to school property.

There has been a significant amount of anti social behaviour in the school grounds over the past few weeks, resulting
in damage to school property. This activity is inappropriate and damages the school yard and environment which is
the play and recreation area for our pupils. An Garda Siochana have been notified and have visited the school to
provide guidance and assistance. Please contact the Gardaf at 021 4884222 if you see any groups or individuals in

the school property at any time.

Le dea mhéin,
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Marc Sheehan.Principal




